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April 6, 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) of a Student with a Disability: 
 

The 2022-2023 ESE Parent Survey window is now open! Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) 
surveys parents of children with an individual educational plan (IEP) to determine how your child's district and 
school are partnering with parents and promoting parent involvement in your child's education. All states must 
collect this data for reporting on their State Performance Plan, as required under the Individuals with Disabilities 
Education Act (IDEA). Additionally, survey results will be used to help your child's school and district improve 
services and results for children with disabilities. 

 
The survey is open to all parents of children with an IEP receiving ESE services from preschool age through grade 
12. While demographic information must be collected in compliance with federal requirements, individual 
responses are confidential. Beginning with the 2022-2023 school year, the survey will only be offered in web 
based format at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ESEParentSurvey. 

 
To facilitate multiple access points, a QR code has been developed (see below) and the link to the survey can be 
found on the Bureau's webpage at https://www.fldoe.org/academics/exceptional-student-edu/parent 
info/exceptional-student-edu-parent-survey.stml. You can also view/access the link on the Nassau County 
School District's website under the Exceptional Student Education tab at 
https://www.nassau.k12.fl.us/Domain/48. The survey is accessible starting, March 22, 2023, through June 30, 
2023. 

 
 
Thank you, 

 
Nassau County School District 
Exceptional Student Education (ESE) Department  
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